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Dear Business Owner, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to announce our upcoming annual Chef’s Tour and Gift Auction to be held on December 14, 2024. This event is one of our most significant fundraisers of the year, and we are reaching out to generous community members and businesses like yours to ask for your support.

The Stafford Township School District is dedicated to providing funding for assemblies, teacher projects, student events, scholarships, library books, and so much more! The funds raised from this event will directly support our efforts to serve all 5 schools in our district, Preschool through 6th grade. 

We are requesting donations for our highly anticipated 14th annual Chef’s Tour in the form of products or monetary contributions. Each gift basket at the auction will have a minimum value of $100. To ensure all contributions meet this standard, we will combine items as needed. Your donation will not only help us create exciting auction items but also provide invaluable support to our cause.

To ensure we have ample time to prepare the auction items, we kindly ask that all donations be received by November 22, 2024. We would be thrilled to recognize your generosity at the event!

Here's how you can help:

1. **Product Donations:** Contribute products or services that can be included in our gift baskets. Items such as gift cards, beach badges, products, etc would be greatly appreciated.
2. **Monetary Donations:** Financial contributions up to $249 that will allow us to purchase items to complete our baskets.
3. **Sponsorships:** Financial contributions starting at $250 that will allow us to purchase grand prize items. See Sponsorship Form for more information.

Please send or deliver your donations to the following address:

Bonnie Strouse
Stafford Township PTO
Ross St  
Manahawkin, NJ 08050

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact Jen at 908-565-0310 or jenbarany@hotmail.com. We would be happy to arrange a convenient time to pick up your donation if needed. Thank you in advance for your generosity and support. Together, we can make a significant impact in our community. We look forward to celebrating with you at our Gift Auction on December 14th!

Warm regards,

Stafford Township School District PTO

Stafford PTO ID# 47-1988260 
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